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LD 303
To Committee considering LD 303
It is with great concern that I am submitting this plea to reject LD 303 on the grounds 
that it will encourage undesirable activities related to hate mongering and future 
violence in Maine. Who will feel safe with paramilitary training going on with 
intentions of inciting fear and and hatred of anyone that these groups consider 
undesirable. It's NOT for Maine, the way life should be. Vote no to repeal. 
Linda Rogoff, Portland, Me
 


